
Division of Water Rights 
Attn: Enforcement Section 
P.O Box2000 
Sacramento, California 95812-2000 

Darcy and Louis Chacon 
329 Pine Street 
Millbrae, Ca, 94030 

March 4,2018 

This letter is a formal request for a hearing as per your request in the certified letter we received 
from the State Water Resource Control Board Enforcement Section.Due to the serious nature 
of the alleged violations, we are requesting a sufficient amount of time before the hearing to 
gather information. 

Darcy Chacon 
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